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RESPONSE TO THE COMMISSION
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission ("the Staff") and for this response to the Commission’s March 25, 2003 Order Directing Filing states:

1.
The Commission inquired as to whether the Staff has received any survey responses from utility companies since its last update.  

2.
The Staff has not received any survey responses from Missouri utility companies since the last report to the Commission.  

3.  
Staff does not expect any more survey responses, but if any are received, Staff will immediately report that to the Commission.
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